From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 4:10:40 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:30 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - || GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kerri Vander Meer

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a young single family, we absolutely cannot afford anymore Hydro Increases! We have a decent
income, but yet, every month we are having to "borrow from peter to pay Paul"...which in this case
"Paul" is the hydro billl We shouldn't have to be unable to put our child into normally inexpensive
sports and extracurricular activities because of an astronomically high hydro bill. We are diligent with
our time of use hydro, and try to do as much during "off peak" as possible, yet it seems to make no
differencel!l! We have a 4 yr old home, with everything being energy efficient...from the furnace to
appliances to light bulbs...and it seems to make no difference! Hydro One and the Wynne government
need to stop bankrupting Ontarians with our Hydro bills! We simply cannot afford it anymore!

-- Attachment --
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